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Date: 15 June 2018 
 
To,  
 
Shri Asit Kadayan 
Advisor (QoS)  
Jawaharlal Nehru Marg  
New Delhi: 110 002 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Subject: Feedback on draft UCC regulations released by TRAI on 29th May 
2018 
 
We thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment on the the Draft UCC 
regulations published by TRAI on 29th May 2018. This is a key topic that requires 
focused attention improve the consumer experience in the telecom sector today. 
 
We also appreciate TRAI’s selection of Distributed Ledger Technology (DLT) as 
one of the tools for solving this complex problem. From a strictly technical 
perspective, DLT’s unique features will serve this use case well and we feel that 
the choice of technology is well-merited, forward looking and will address the 
unique problems presented by UCC.  
 
As a software firm building an enterprise blockchain platform for business, we 
look forward to working with TRAI, alongwith our partners, to solve the 
challenges being faced by the Indian telecom industry. We would be happy to 
provide any further technical clarification required on the technology choices and 
DLT platform. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Vivekdeep Gupta 
Country Head, India 
 
 


